
 

 

Swimming Lessons - RE-STARTING 

 

The position the Nation is in with regards to dealing with the COVID-19 Pandemic is such 

that we anticipate we will be allowed to RE-OPEN the leisure centres on 12th April - which is 

GREAT news for everyone as we can welcome you back to your swimming lesson at CYGNET 

LEISURE CENTRE.  

Please see our website for the procedures we will be adopting to ensure the safety of 

swimmers, and we would really appreciate, for everyone's sake, that you make every effort 

to help us all stay fit and healthy.  

This means that we are pleased to be able to re-start your direct debit membership on 1st 

April in preparation for you to be able to re-start your swimming lesson, which will be the 

same day/time as it was before we closed on 20th December 2020. If you are not sure, 

please go to your CoursePro account to check. Please also be assured that all lost swimming 

lessons due to us being closed have been into account resulting in a reduced first direct 

debit amount.  

Places are limited so, if you no longer require your lesson please could we ask you to cancel 

your direct debit with us and your bank by no later than 25th March.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your support during the 

last 12-months - it really is appreciated.  

So, if there are no surprise changes in the meantime, we look forward to seeing you on your 

first swimming lesson back at Cygnet Leisure Centre.  

Our best wishes,  

Team GCLL 


